
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Union Point will hold a Public Hearing to review the 
proposed 2025 General Fund Budget on September 26, 2024 at the 
Four Room School House, 211 Veazey Street, Union Point at 12:00 p.m.  
All interested citizens are encouraged to attend the hearing and may 
submit comments, oral or written.  A copy of the budget is available at 
the Union Point City Hall during the hours of 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
Monday – Friday.  For further information call 706-486-4102. 


